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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

Boys & Girls Club Carnival 
 

Shelton, CT, May 1, 2017 – The Boys & Girls Club of the Lower Naugatuck Valley will 
be holding its annual spring carnival, produced by Coleman Bros. Carnivals, from May 
10-21, 2017. The carnival will be held at its usual location at Veteran’s Park/The Slab, 38 
Canal Street E., in downtown Shelton. The carnival will be open from 6-11 pm on 
weeknights, and from 1-11 pm on Saturdays and Sundays. All are welcome to attend. 
Bring the family down and enjoy carnival rides, games of chance, and attractions for the 
young and the young at heart! Classic rides such as the merry-go-round and Ferris wheel 
will be here, along with newer attractions like a slide, swings, the Sizzler, Tilt-A-Whirl, 
and funhouse. Candied apples, fried dough, soda pop, and other carnival fare will be 
available for purchase. A portion of the carnival proceeds will go to support our Boys & 
Girls Clubs of the Lower Naugatuck Valley in Shelton, Ansonia, and Seymour.   
 
For more information about the Boys & Girls Club of the Lower Naugatuck Valley, visit 
us at www.BGC-LNV.org. 
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